
PRESIDENT’S  PASSBACK Tommie Kenas  dcampres@gmail.com 

Howdy Aggie Moms!   

The end of the 2016-2017 school year 

is upon us.  This semester has flown 

by.  Congrats to the Fish in the Corps, 

you survived!!  Hope you enjoyed Final 

Review!    

April was a busy month and it was great 

to see some familiar faces at Family 

Weekend.   

Thanks to all our boutique volunteers.  I 

had the pleasure to attend my first Mus-

ter.  This was a very humbling experi-

ence and thankful to participate.  

    

Our May meeting will be at Tupinambas 

Restaurant.  We will recognize our 

graduating Seniors and install our 2017-

2018 Board.  

Are you looking for something to do next 

year?  Consider 1 of our Coordinator po-

sitions.   This is a great way to get in-

volved, help our club, our students and 

the University.  You will make new 

friends!  Contact Robin McMahan, (972-

343-8596) next year’s President for addi-

tional information.  

 

Stay tuned for Aggie Mom Socials during 

the summer. 

Many thanks to the Board and Coordina-

tors for all you did this past year.  It has 

been a pleasure and honor to serve as 

the President of Dallas County Aggie 

Moms’ Club.  

Thanks and Gig ‘Em 

Tommie  
DCAM President 2016-2017 
Proud mom of  2nd Lt. Tyler Rozelle `16 

 

 

May 18   (Thu) 

 Annual year-end mtg* 

 Tubinamba’s Restaurant 

 *Graduating Aggies invited 

and recognized, too   

 

May 24   (Wed) 

Book Club Meet @ Corner 

Bakery (SE corner of Pres-

ton & Forest) 

Our Annual meeting, installation of officers and 

recognition of  

graduating seniors will be  

Thursday, May 18 

at Tupinamba Cafe  

on Central Expressway.  

Come hear the Club’s year-end wrap-up, and 

welcome the new officers! 

 

Please RSVP to the evite when it arrives. 

(limited restaurant seating.) 
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Dallas County Aggie Moms Club 
2017-2018  Officers 
 
President* - Robin McMahan 
President Elect - OPEN 
VP-at-Large* - Tommie Kenas 
Membership Chair - Isabel Campbell 
Fundraising Chair - Sharon Keeler 
Communications Chair -  
     Eve Herman 
Recording Secretary - Carol Barke 
Treasurer - Liz Potter 
Parliamentarian** 
Federation District Rep** 
 

* Advances automatically 
** Appointed by the President 

The Aggie Family Newsletter, emailed monthly from the 

TAMU Student Life Office, contains great information for you 

to keep up with your Aggie’s campus events. Click here to 

sign up to receive it emailed directly to you.  (GREAT Info to 

share with NEW Aggies you know or meet, so pass it along!) 
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Attention Graduates! 

Congratulations on Your Senior Graduating!! 

The Dallas County Aggie Moms would like 

to recognize your Senior at our meeting on 

Thursday, May 18, at Tupinamba 

Cafe.  DCAM would like to present a gift to 

your Graduate so we hope you can 

come.  We will meet at: 

Tupinamba Cafe 

9665 N. Central Expressway #142 

Dallas, TX 75231 

You can order off the menu or just come by and pick up your 

gift.  We will be installing our new officers for the upcoming 

year. 

Please email me if you can or can not make it. If your Graduate 

can not come we would still love for you to come.   Please in-

clude their degree and any future job plans in your response.   . 

Please get back to me in the next week (by April 9) so I can in-

clude them in the program and if you are eating, to make you a 

reservation.   Thank you and again Congratulations,   

Melinda Marusak dcamcorresec@gmail.com 

DCAM Board Members 2016-2017 

President – Tommie Kenas 

dcampres@gmail.com 

 

Pres. Elect – Robin McMahan 

dcampresidentelect@gmail.com 

 

VP at Large – Karen Hunter 

dcamvpatlarge@gmail.com 

 

Membership -- Carol Barke       

dcammembership@gmail.com 

 

Fundraising – Open 

 

Communications – Cathy Brannum 

dcampublicity@gmail.com 

 

Recording Secretary – Eve Herman 

dcamrecsecretary@gmail.com 

 

Treasurer – Liz Potter 

dcamtreas@gmail.com 

 

Parliamentarian – Peggy Nolan 

dcamparliamentarian@gmail.com 

 

DCAM Committee Chairs 2016-2017 

 

Howdy Chair – Carrie Jones & Nancy Castelin 

dcamhowdychair@gmail.com 

 

Directory – Terry Carpenter 

dcamdirectory@gmail.com 

 

Programs -- Janice Patterson  

dcamprograms@gmail.com 

 

Corresponding Secretary -- Melinda Marusak 

dcamcorresec@gmail.com 

 

Newsletter – Kathy Jagielski 

dcamnews@gmail.com 

BOOK CLUB 

May 24th   –  
 
Hillbilly Elegy: A Memoir of a Family and 
Culture in Crisis by J.D. Vance 

 
We will meet at the Corner Bakery Cafe at 

the southeast corner of Forest and Preston.  

11700 Preston Rd, Dallas, TX 75230, at 

7pm.  
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